
PHONE 520 

RADIO STATION WNVA 

NORTON, VIRGINIA 

August 12, 1946 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
185 Williams St. 
Glastonbury, Conn. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This will serve as a verification of your 
reception of our station on the morning of August 
5, 1946, while we were on the air for a frequency 
check. Your report checks with our logs and we 
are glad that you were able to log us. 

Thanks for your interest and we hope to hear 
from you again. 

Very Yours, 

John L. Hughlett, Jr. 
Chief Engineer 

JACK HELMS, MGR. 


